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23r June 50

Sir

In reply to your letter of the 7th

Instant, in regard to the anticipated

removal of Tagan Indians belonging

to the Six Nations to the United States,

I have to inform you that the Depart¬

ment can do nothing to prevent

Indians from going to a foreign Country

if they elect to do se; and therefore there

would be no use in the Department

writing such a letter as you request.

I am,

Sir

Your Obedient Servant

L Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

J. T. Gilkison, Esq.

of Indian Affairs.
Indian Supt

Brantford,

Ont
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